
 
 

      
 

                   Monday 6th March 2023         
  
                     
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
On Tuesday 28th and Wednesday 29th March we will be holding face to face parents evenings 
appointments to update you on your child's progress in school.  
  
All appointments must be booked through our usual Teachers2parents system and a link will be sent to 
you via text message tomorrow to enable you to book. 
 
On both evenings all parents and carers must enter through the Hall door where there will be seating for 
you to wait until your appointment time. Please do not move to the corridors until 5 minutes before your 
appointment time.  
 
If you have a gap between appointments for siblings, please return to the Hall until your next appointment 
time. This is to save congestion in the corridors and ensure a smooth flow around the school. 
 
Members of staff will be on hand to direct you around the building. 
 
We look forward to welcoming our parents and carers into school. If you have any questions please contact 
the school office who will be happy to assist you.     
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
  
Sarah Hall 
Headteacher 
                       

 
 


